

Moorside Cricket & Bowling Club

Committee Meeting Minutes

10th November 2016



Present:

Tom Boyle (TB) (Chair), David Bowerman (DB), Tim Mitchell (TM), Ray Entwistle (RE), Darren Bowker (DBo), Carol Anne Morris (CM), Peter Broadhurst (PB), David Topham DT, Terry Harmstone (TH), Peter Scott (PS)

Apologies: Wendy Bird (WB)

Minutes of Previous meeting: Minutes for the previous meeting were accepted as a true record

Actions from previous meeting:

DBo still to look at the damaged roof tile

The Junior girl player attended the girls team training.

The Church advert has been rectified.

It was noted that it was now possible to attach photographs to the till, which when cards were swiped, would appear to confirm that the cardholder was the member.

Correspondence:

Usual post received.

Treasurer's report:

Noted

Bookings:

Bookings for the next few weeks noted.

Bar secretary's report:

The fan on the cellar cooler had been fixed.

Safeguarding:

DB stated that he has not heard from the safeguarding officer at the LCB.

Bonfire night:

TM produced a report on the fireworks night's takings. It showed that there had been a quite significant increase on the gate takings.

AOB:

TM produced a draft end of year accounts and explained some of the figures. It was noted that this was very much a draft and should be treated with caution pending the final audit.

RE stated that there is a pile of rubble near the gate. It was explained that this is the waste from the work done by Groundwork at the side of the conservatory.

RE stated that the bowling green doesn't look in good condition. He also stated that the rubber chippings need removing and washing. RE stated that this needs doing urgently before the condition of the green gets worse.

CM asked if the boiler needs looking at because it needs filling up a lot. TM said we should call them out to have a look at it.

TM stated that we are waiting for money to be transferred from South Africa to the company installing the system; plus, the panels need to be delivered. It was agreed that a further meeting would be held in one week's time to review the situation.

Meeting finished at 9.25pm **Next meeting:** 8th December 2016 at 8.30pm